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Present: Amoama, C.; Badru, L.; Bennet, M.; Jacobson, B.; Whittaker, R. 

 

A quorum was not present.  All votes taken were unanimous. 

 

1. The minutes of the meeting of May 12, 2010 were approved. 

 

2. Since a quorom was not present, the election of a chair was tabled until the next 

meeting. Barbara Jacobson will continue as acting chair until the vote is held. 

 

3. The committee discussed the feasibility of a new major in Urban Community 

Development. Strong support was indicated as well as an acknowledgment of the 

many issues that have yet to be addressed.  It was decided that the next step is to 

arrange a meeting between those interested in the development of the major and 

the Steering Committee for the minor in Urban Community Development. UCC 

Committee members Robert Whittaker and Lamont Badru were asked to arrange 

this meeting and report its outcome back to the committee. 

 

4.  A Special Actions Resolution for the Fifth Year BA/MSED Childhood Education 

Program—MATH_UP from the Department of Early Childhood and Childhood 

Education was approved. 

 

5. A revised proposal from the Department of Early Childhood and Childhood 

Education to change the major requirements for Undergraduate Teaching 

certification in Childhood and Childhood Education was approved, pending minor 

editing. An earlier version of this proposal was approved at the Undergraduate 

Curriculum Committee meeting of April 21, 2010. 

 

6. Proposals from the Department of Art to change the degree requirements for the 

58-60 major in Art, B. F.A. and the number of credits for ART 302 were approved. 

 

7. The committee approved proposals from the Department of Art to change the 

course description, hours, credits and prerequisites of ART 209 and the course 

description and credits of ART 486, subject to revisions. 

 

8.  A proposal from the Department of Art to create a new course, ART 488 was 

approved, pending a change in course numbering. 

 

9. Proposals from the Department of Languages and Literatures to create new courses 

IRI 281, IRI 323, IRI 381 and new and experimental courses IRI 205 and IRI 341 



were approved, subject to minor revisions.   

 

10. The committee approved a proposal from the Department of Languages and 

Literatures to create a new course, IRI 207. 

 

11. The next meeting will be held on Oct. 06 at 12:30 in Carman 263. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Jacobson 

Acting Chair 

 

 


